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I am writing in support of SB 933 for a more transparent, fair and successful 

education system in Oregon. Oregon is ranked at that bottom of the pile in the most 

recently released NAEP scores and that is clearly in part because the state simply 

does not track and publish data related to the achievement of our most capable 

students, which sends a very clear message to the districts that those students' 

needs don't matter. SB 933 

ensures we finally have the data to hold ourselves accountable for serving an 

overlooked segment of our students. 


